


same if you picked my house up and transported it into the middle of the industrial park surrounded
by factories. This will destroy our future and our way of life. I am absolutely appalled by the
comments in support of this project, especially the support of the people that are not in any way
affected by this. We are not against solar, but there is a place for solar and this is not the place. Solar
does not belong in residential areas. I can not allow everything that we have worked for to be
destroyed by this project. I plead that this project is rejected and that we uphold the county’s
ordinance. Oriden has not been truthful throughout this entire project and this is not a company
that belongs in our state.
Heather Cook
 

 
 





There are a number of detrimental facts connected with renewable energy, not just the
destruction of arable land, water, dust, noise, soil erosion etc. etc. One wonders why the EPA
would not have a problem with an  installation such as this one for Christian County. Did other
counties in Kentucky successfully fend off such an abomination? Now, it seems, it is our turn.
 
Another consideration against this solar farm is that Road 107, i.e. Greenville Road, is not a
country road that can easily absorb more traffic.  Where I live, it is my only road to points
south, as it is the shortest and straightest way to get there. Whenever we have an accident, a
road closure, or a bridge closure, we are forced to travel over hill and over dale for several
more miles.  What would the construction people for this proposed abomination do to not
cause mayhem on this road with their dump trucks and delivery trucks for many months?
 
What about quality of life?  Does it even still count where money and regular people are pitted
against each other?
 
Lastly, the Kentucky New Era's reporter mentioned after the January 29, 2024 public hearing
that people living in Christian County were against this farm, while those living elsewhere
were for it.  Funny, isn't it?  And, as I do not live in the Versailles area, for instance, I would
not have a problem with putting such an edifice as a contrast to the beautifully kept 
countryside with its expensive race horses, but that would never happen, would it?
 
Please consider our opposition to this proposed solar farm.
 
Sincerely,
 
Helga Stayton
 
 
 
 
 
 






